
PUBLIC NOTICE 
BUDGET HEARING 

THE HURST CITY COUNCIL WILL HOLD A PUBLIC 
HEARING ON AUGUST 13, 2024 AT 6:30 P.M. AT HURST 
CITY HALL, 1505 PRECINCT LINE ROAD. ALL CITIZENS 
ARE INVITED TO ATTEND AND PROVIDE THE CITY 
COUNCIL WITH WRITTEN OR ORAL COMMENTS AND 
QUESTIONS RELATED TO THE CITY’S PROPOSED 
GENERAL FUND, COMMUNITY SERVICES HALF-CENT 
SALES TAX FUND, ENTERPRISE FUND, DEBT SERVICE 
FUND, AND OTHER OPERATING FUNDS BUDGETS. ALL 
PROPOSED BUDGETS CAN BE INSPECTED BY THE 
PUBLIC FROM 8:00 A.M. UNTIL 5:00 P.M., MONDAY 
THROUGH FRIDAY IN THE CITY SECRETARY’S OFFICE, 
AT HURST CITY HALL, OR AT THE HURST PUBLIC 
LIBRARY, 901 PRECINCT LINE ROAD, DURING 
REGULAR LIBRARY HOURS, OR ANYTIME ON THE 
CITY’S WEBSITE. 
 
THIS BUDGET WILL RAISE MORE TOTAL PROPERTY 
TAXES THAN LAST YEAR'S BUDGET BY $487,151 (A 
2.11% INCREASE), AND OF THAT AMOUNT $21,696 IS 
TAX REVENUE TO BE RAISED FROM NEW PROPERTY 
ADDED TO THE TAX ROLL THIS YEAR. 


